
 

August 23, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

As District 7 Manager with the Department of Neighborhoods my team and I have been 

fully engaged by NorthPoint Development on the former AMC site project. We are in support of 

this plan and have helped to engage the community on what’s to come. 

We are in support of the necessary road closures being requested for the AMC project area 

by NorthPoint Development. For any additional questions please feel free to contact our team. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Mona Ali 

District 7 Manager 

City of Detroit - Mayor's Office 

Department of Neighborhoods 

Phone: 313.236.3540 

Email: AliM@DetroitMI.Gov 

 


